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Call to Order: 7:00 p.m. by Lori Jahoda 
 

Present:    Lori Jahoda, Darcy Battye, Deanna Kokoszka, Donna Lafontaine 
 
Also Present:   Robert McGray, Steve Salisbury, Sandye Simon, Dr. Bonnie Hanna, 

Melissa Hofmann 
 
 Mr. Salisbury gave the Curriculum Subcommittee an overview of the 

current academic requirements for graduation.  As of now the requirement 
is 23 credits.  According to the projected plan by the State, that number 
will increase to 25 credits by 2016.  Another anticipated requirement by 
2016 will be 2 credits for foreign language.   

 
 Senior Project was briefly discussed.  The possibility of having more 

emphasis on the community service portion for everyone was addressed.  
Subcommittee agreed that community service would benefit everyone.  
Mr. Salisbury will look into this  

  
Adjournment: 7:20 p.m. 
 
     Respectfully submitted, 

Lori Jahoda, Chair 


